


Lisa Roberts 

From: Kramer Caldwell 
Sent: 10 November 2023 14:26 
To: James Finn 
Cc: 

Licensing HQ 
Subject: RE: [PROTECT/PER] FW: License Review Application - Wolstanton Social Club 

Pitgreen Lane Wolstanton Newcastle Staffordshire 

Follow Up Flag: Follow up 
Flag Status: Flagged 

Jim, 

From a local policing perspective — our recent footprint has been quite limited. 

• Zero reports via 101 / D101 of anti-social behaviour within the last 6 months 

• Zero criminal / public order matters which bear any overt association with the club. 

• 1 x ASB case review which concluded in June 2023 — same applicant, as the license review. 

• CCR's conducted in Pitgreen Lane by local officers earlier this year have not yielded anything obvious to 
suggest a shared issue against the club. 

In short summary, there is nothing presented within local policing interests to cause an objection to the license at 
this time. 

Within the last few weeks, I have been copied into email correspondence from the applicant which refers to 
suffering ASB, however these are directed towards colleagues from Environmental Protection and therefore I have 
afforded them primacy in offering any responses. 

If you need any more information, please let me know 

Thank you 

Kramer 

Kramer Caldwell 

 

s:TAFFdittisHot 

LICE 

Detective Sergeant 5748 
Harm Reduction Hub & Partnerships 
Castle House 
Barracks Road 
Newcastle under Lyme 
ST5 1BL 
Tel - 101 
Email: Kramer.Caldwell@Staffordshire.police.uk 
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